
 

 

 CENTRAL COLUMBIA SCHOOL DISTRICT 
4777 Old Berwick Road 
Bloomsburg, PA 17815 

 
 
The Central Columbia Safety Committee held the monthly meeting on Tuesday 
November 6, 2007   in the District Office Board Room. Chairperson Ralph DeFrain 
called the meeting to order at 7:15 A.M. 
 

1. Roll Call 
Members Present: Barb Shaffer, Karen Maciejewski,Sue Repasky, Don 
Deitterick, Doug Brown, Jan Dubbs, Jean Flick, Bridget Mathias 
 
 

Minutes for the October meeting were read.  
 
2. Old Business:  

a. Check Cafeteria for Safety Issues – List was made and work orders written.  
b. Fire Safety Month – Remind buildings to conduct appropriate activities. 

 
3. This month’s checklist:  

a. Inspect Audio Visual equipment. 
b. Check on electrical Safety – Panel clearance in particular. 
c. Look at student injuries for trends.  

 
4. Concerns:  

a. Bad Weather/ Intruder Drills not completed in all buildings.  
b. Fire Drills are slacking.  
c. Footer still open at greenhouse – Doug is working to close.  
d. Secretary for Safety Committee still needed.  

 
5. Adjournment: 7:40 A.M. 
 
 
The next meeting was scheduled for December 4, 2007 at 7:15 A.M. in the District 
Office Boardroom.   


